
Friday Update, November 15, 2024 
 
Good evening, Sulphur Springs Families and staff, this is Dr. Catherine 
Kawaguchi, your Superintendent with a Friday update, November 15, 2024. 
 
 

 
 
 

DELAC 
 
The Sulphur Springs Union School District strives to work in partnership 
with families of our English Learner students. One way we do this is 
through our DELAC meetings.  
 
Please join us to learn about the District’s program for English Learners so 
you can be informed on ways to continue supporting your student as well 
as advise on the District’s program for English Learners.   
 

Sulphur Springs Union School District 
District English Language Advisory Committee (DELAC) 



   
November 19th at 9:00 AM 

 
Join Zoom Meeting 

https://sssd.zoom.us/j/82019861593?pwd=1mHjMkUcG60T2q8cxmAgH
ODmRm6Nto.1 

 
 

Meeting ID: 820 1986 1593 
Passcode: SSUSD 

 
 

AGENDA 
1. Welcome  
2. English Learner Reclassification Process  
3. What is ELPAC? 
4. ELD Instruction  
5. DELAC Elections  

 
Distrito Escolar de Sulphur Springs Unión 

Comité Asesor del Distrito para Aprendices de Inglés (DELAC) 
  

Conexión de Zoom para la Reunión  
  

November 19th at 9:00 AM 
 

Join Zoom Meeting 
https://sssd.zoom.us/j/82019861593?pwd=1mHjMkUcG60T2q8cxmAgH

ODmRm6Nto.1 
 
 

Meeting ID: 820 1986 1593 
Passcode: SSUSD 

 
  

19  de noviembre 2024 9:00 AM 
AGENDA 

1. Bienvenido  
2. Proceso de reclasificación de estudiantes de inglés 
3. ¿Qué es ELPAC? 

https://sssd.zoom.us/j/82019861593?pwd=1mHjMkUcG60T2q8cxmAgHODmRm6Nto.1
https://sssd.zoom.us/j/82019861593?pwd=1mHjMkUcG60T2q8cxmAgHODmRm6Nto.1
https://sssd.zoom.us/j/82019861593?pwd=1mHjMkUcG60T2q8cxmAgHODmRm6Nto.1
https://sssd.zoom.us/j/82019861593?pwd=1mHjMkUcG60T2q8cxmAgHODmRm6Nto.1


4. Instrucción ELD  
5. Elecciones DELAC  

 

 
 

Mission Statement 
 

All Students Learning at High Levels! 
 
 
The Sulphur Springs Union School District’s Vision and Mission Statements have been updated 
to continue to target the success of all students in the District. The Vision Statement sets the 
direction for our District, and the Mission Statement provides clarity and sharpens our focus on 



ensuring that all students are learning at high levels, socially/emotionally, as well as, 
academically.  
 
The Board of Trustees and staff look forward to continuing to partner with our families to 
empower each student to reach their fullest potential.  
 
 

 
 
Please note that during the week of November 25th to 29th, all schools will 
be closed for Thanksgiving Break. The District Office will be closed 
November 28th and November 29th.  
 
 

 
 

Reports will be sent home Friday, November 22nd 
 



Reminder, report cards will be available for parents and guardians to view 
in your Aeries Parent Portal on Friday, November 22nd. In addition, all 
students will be sent home with a paper copy of the report card on 
November 22nd.    
 
Please contact your child's teacher through ParentSquare if you have any 
concerns that you would like to discuss following a review of the report 
card. 

 
 
Wishing you and your family a wonderful weekend. Thank you.  
 

 

 
 


